This week we talked about keeping ourselves safe around medicine and to never touch medicine without a trusted grown up giving it to us. As part of our whole school focus we looked at mindful breathing and art to help give us space to think and be calm.
On Monday the children have outdoor learning 915-11 with Miss Simpson. Please can they come to school dressed appropriately in warm/ waterproof clothes and they may bring in a change of clothes, especially if it is wet outside.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at magic e and the way it can turn the ‘u’ from the short to long sound.
· We have also been looking creating our own magical animal characters and the different things we think about when creating a character.


This week we have been looking at skip counting in 5s and noticed every time the numbers end with a 0 or a 5
We also practised adding in groups of ten. For example 20 + 30 is the same as two groups of 10 add three groups of ten to give us 50, 5 groups of ten.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 8st February. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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